
From: Pelz, Mark
To: Roberson, Patricia
Subject: Re: postcard for the FEIS on South Farallon Islands
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 12:07:56 PM

Yes, we can pay for it through our GPO account

On Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 12:23 PM Roberson, Patricia <patricia_roberson@fws.gov> wrote:
Hi Mark,
Do we have funding to put together, print, and mail a postcard for the Farallones FEIS? I
told Gerry that I thought a postcard would be the simplest way to notify the non-email
public. His list of hard copy notifications is about 300. I don't think they will send one if we
don't do it.

-- 
Patricia Roberson
Refuge Operations Office
Pacific Southwest Region
916-414-6546 telephone
916-414-6497 fax

-- 
Mark Pelz 
Chief, Natural Resources Division 
Pacific Southwest Region
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
2800 Cottage Way, Room W-1832
Sacramento, CA 95825-1846
916-414-6504 (phone)
916-414-6497 (fax)
916-430-3267 (mobile)
mark_pelz@fws.gov
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